
Committee on Personnel  on 2025-05-06 2:30 PM - HYBRID MEETING
This meeting will be held in Room 203-R, and will be live-streamed on the
County Legislative Information Center:
https://milwaukeecounty.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx
Meeting Time: 05-06-25 14:30

eComments Report

Meetings Meeting
Time

Agenda
Items

Comments Support Oppose Neutral

Committee on Personnel  on 2025-05-06
2:30 PM - HYBRID MEETING
This meeting will be held in Room 203-R,
and will be live-streamed on the County
Legislative Information Center:
https://milwaukeecounty.legistar.com/Cale
ndar.aspx

05-06-25
14:30

19 1 1 0 0

Sentiments for All Meetings

The following graphs display sentiments for comments that have location data. Only locations of users who have commented
will be shown.

Overall Sentiment



Committee on Personnel  on 2025-05-06 2:30 PM - HYBRID MEETING
This meeting will be held in Room 203-R, and will be live-streamed on the County Legislative
Information Center: https://milwaukeecounty.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx
05-06-25 14:30

Agenda Name Comments Support Oppose Neutral

3 25-322 A report from the Director, Department of Health and Human
Services, requesting the creation of 5.0 FTE positions to support the
Aging and Disability Resource Center (ADRC)

1 1 0 0

Sentiments for All Agenda Items

The following graphs display sentiments for comments that have location data. Only locations of users who have commented
will be shown.

Overall Sentiment



Agenda Item: eComments for 3 25-322 A report from the Director, Department of Health and Human Services, requesting the
creation of 5.0 FTE positions to support the Aging and Disability Resource Center (ADRC)

Overall Sentiment

Rachel Stanley
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As an aging and disability service provider I've seen a significant increase in demand for these services and only
expect it to increase as federal supports are cut. The ADRC has already struggled to meet demand in a timely
fashion--the people who work there are wonderful but can only do so much--and they would greatly benefit from
an increase in their team size to better serve our community. As a disabled individual who now lives a full life with
a fulfilling career in large part because of the significant support I had from disability resources when I was
younger, I fully support this proposal.


